
 
December 12, 2015  
 
 
 
Dear New Montrealers: 

 

I would like to join with Montrealers in wishing you a warm welcome to Montréal, your new 

home.  

 

As you will soon realize, Montréal is a metropolis that is open to the world, a city where 

people of diverse cultures, religions, ethnic backgrounds enjoy Living Together and share the 

pride of all those who choose our city to work, study, raise their children and live in peace 

and harmony.  

 

Your new city will give you all the opportunities to make your life a success with your families, 

and overcome the difficulties you have faced. Our municipal services will help you make the 

transition easier. Members of our community will be there for you through their generosity, 

kind heartedness, enthusiasm, and also because you have chosen Montréal as your 

welcoming land. 

 

I would like to thank you and wish you happiness and peace in Montréal, your new home.  

 

 

 
Denis Coderre 
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